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Attention: Mr. W. T. Crow
Uranium Process Licensing Section
Uranium Process Licensing Branch
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
washington, D.C. 20555

Cear Mr. Crow:

Enclosed is one (1) copy of a request to amend License SNM-1107 as
necessary to authorize operations with special nuclear material in

an upgraded dry conversion line in our Columbia plant. [Ten (10)
additional copies of this request have also been submitted, this date,
by the Westinghouse NES License Administration Manager - see attached
transmittal letter.]

Included with this transmittal are environmental information and
enabling license conditions relating to the proposed Manufacturing
Automation Project (MAP) upgrading. A detailed operations safety
evaluation for the proposed production line system, which utilizes
the Integrated Dry Route (IDR) Conversion Process planned for future
applications by the Westinghouse Nuclear Fuel Division, will be
transmitted as detailed design progresses.

If you have any questions concerning this transmittal, please call me
at (412)-256-5760.

Very truly yours,
WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION
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